
 
 
NEW ROADS AND STREET WORKS ACT 1991 
 
SECTION 58 RESTRICTION NOW IN FORCE  

 
1. Notice is hereby given that Norfolk County Council has completed the major road 

works on 1 November 2019.  
 

2. The street where a S58 restriction now applies is C497 Bungay Road, Tasburgh 
(USRN 36003523) from the junction with Norwich Road, Long Stratton (USRN 
36002756) for a distance of 300m northwest. 

 
3. Subject to the exemptions in the Act and Regulations under it, no works may be 

executed for a period of 5 years from completion of the works without the consent 
of the Highway Authority, which shall not be unreasonably withheld.  

 
Further details may be obtained from Adam Mayo via our Customer Service Centre 
on 0344 800 8020 or by e-mail: streetworks@norfolk.gov.uk 
 
 
 
 

 
Dated this 11 December 2019 

  
 
 

 
 
 

Assistant Director Highways 
Community and Environmental Services 
Norfolk County Council 
Norwich 
NR1 1SG 
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